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Madam Mayor, Sir and Madam Commissioners: Z //% 2

First on behalf of all of the local chapters of both Future Business Leaders of
America and Phi Beta Lambda I want to express our gratitude for your passage of this
proclamation. In recognizing our organization you are joining the Governor of Florida,
his Cabinet and the United States Senate among others in supporting an organization
whose mission is to bring business and education together in a positive working
relationship through innovative leadership and career development programs. Together
and with your support we will continue developing our leadership styles so that we may
ensure another Enron style catastrophe never occurs again.

The Gainesville connection with Future Business Leaders of America- Phi Beta
Lambda has never been stronger. For instance we currently have a FBLA District
President from Buchholz High School who unfortunately was unable to attend tonight
and we have three Phi Beta Lambda State Officers Brian Bunch our State Treasurer, and
Adeniyi Aderibigbe our District II President are both from Santa Fe Community College
and I, Seabron Chad Fears, our current State President am from the University of Florida,
I know that through support such as yours these members and many more will continue
to be involved in this great organization and continue to, politically speaking, move up in
the organization.

We will place this proclamation on display in our office and copies will be place
on our website to demonstrate what can happen when a City Commission such as
yourselves place their support behind their students. With support students excel and we
intend to prove this fact over the next year as both the state and national conferences will
be held in Orlando and I am sure that several state and national titles will be making a
short trip back to Gainesville. Once again thank-you for recognizing Future Business
Leaders of America- Phi Beta Lambda Week and if there is ever anything our

organization can do for you we are only a phone call away.

Sollen ( T

Seabron Chad Fears
Florida Phi Beta Lambda President
National Director of Governmental Relations, Phi Beta Lambda
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